
6th Grade “Moving Up” 

Orientation 

 

Utica Junior High School welcomes all incoming 7th graders 

and their families to “Moving Up” Orientation on 

Thursday, May 5th at 6:30pm in the High School Cafeteria.  

Principal Marcia Rutherford and School Counselor 

Stephanie Kimpel will share important information 

including expectations, general information and 

scheduling.   

Students will then have the opportunity to visit the junior 

high with their respective buildings on Friday, May 6th.   


